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Good morning, Chance Pedersen,

My name is Suzanne Konold, I live at 21 Bonanza Dr. and my property will be greatly affected by fencing and your
solar panel grid. I just want to start with I am happy to see the solar fields come into our area, I do not mind the
temporary construction zones as these solar fields come in. The most activity this area gets is Coyotes and very
occasionally the elk during hunting season. The Flaura and Fawna of this area is sage, grasses and some wildflowers
as throughout our land scaping. The addition to the solar panels will not affect this area as some may propose.

I am writing in as a positive neighbor and would like to keep in the knowing of this project. Especially since this
property line of the solar panels will have fencing along my direct fencing line. I support your efforts in energy
efficiency and would urge all other neighbors to encourage this as well.

Thank you for your time,

Suzanne Konold
whitehalls@yahoo.com
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